Dear Copicut Members:

Not that long age two (2) members of the Copicut Rifle Association were observed firing
shotguns on the pistol range (not allowed) using unapproved ammo (lead shot). As a
result of these range violations, the two members have had their membership in the
CRA terminated.

The rules are there for a reason. Please use proper target frames to hold your targets.

Shooting at rocks, bottles, cans, and other objects that are not proper targets are cause
for membership termination. Please do not leave any trash behind on the range. Take
your trash with you. This is a firing range NOT A DUMPSTER.

Only a few make extra work for others......enjoy the range...obey the rules....be safe

VIR, George Tripp - President, CRA



